
Educating God’s children is a privilege.  

Thank you for your prayers and support as we continue the journey together with God.  

Sarah Breuker 
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This week’s homework: 

Math – All math work is 

due on Thursday.  

Words- black, write, truck, 

children – Thursday quiz 

Reading-The calendars for 

March should be filling up. 

Keep track of your reading.  

 

Upcoming dates: 

3/1 –3/31- March is Reading 

Month   Read- a- thon 

3/7 – Chapel, 9:15 

3/9 – Bring a pillow for reading 

3/9 – Field Trip – 9:45   
3/9 – Evening conferences 

3/10 – No school – AM 

conferences.  

3/15 – Field trip 

3/17 – Bring a stuffed 

animal/reading buddy 

3/24- Wear comfy clothes and 

bring slippers 

3/30 – Bring a beach towel 

3/28 – All School Program of 

Praise – 7:00PM 

 

 

“We have this hope as an 

anchor for the soul, firm and 

secure.” 

Hebrews 6:19 

Dear Parents, 
Parent-Teacher conferences are this week Thursday and 

Friday. You can sign up for them on line.  Please contact me if you 

need to schedule a different time than is available.  
During the month of March we have a few days where 

your child may bring something to read with. Please take a look 

at the “upcoming dates” section to see the underlined dates 

with their items. Reading is fun and this will make it special.  

In chapel this week our Team will recite their last bible 

verse. We will also present the pictures we created for the 

miracles of Jesus. You are welcome to come to chapel any 

Tuesday at 9:15- 9:40.  

 

Team 1 Information 
A look at our week 
In Bible we are finishing the miracles of Jesus. This week we 

will put together a picture booklet of the miracles we studied. 

Next we begin learning about the parables of Christ.  This 

week in Math the Youngers are learning the names of shapes. 

We will find out about 1 and 2 dimensional shapes.  The Olders 

will focus on data. They will practice graphing, finding the 

median, and reading data. In literacy work we will begin 

focusing on informational text as we start a new unit in science. 

Our reading will include nonfiction books about animals. The 

kids will learn about the text features found in informational 

text such as; bold words, diagrams, maps, and picture labels.  

In Science we will begin a unit on animals. God created so many 

different kinds. We will learn how to group the animals. We will 

notice how baby animals can look the same or very different 

from the parent.  
 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions that may arise.  

School: 608-4006 

Home: 540-4969 

You can also send an e-mail to: sbreuker@anchorpointchristian.org 

Team 1 Homenote 
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